
Dear Parents,         Field Trip Date ______________________ 
 
Your child will soon be going on a school field trip with Saint John’s Outdoor University. This visit will be a unique 
hands-on environmental education experience in the over 2,500 acre Saint John’s Abbey Arboretum. The class may 
include a 1.5 mile trail loop areas of wetlands, forest, prairie and oak savanna or a visit to our sugar bush to participate in 
our maple syrup operation.  Whatever the trip entails, we are sure your child will return filled with excitement and 
knowledge. We are excited to share our time with them! 
 
To ensure that your child has a fun and safe experience we ask for your help with the following: 

 Wear appropriate footwear (tennis shoes or hiking boots).  No sandals please. 
 Dress appropriately for the weather in layers.  Layers can always be removed! 
 Protect your child from outdoor conditions such as the sun, mosquitos, and ticks. Suggestions are 

available on our website, under ‘Education & Events’ then ‘preK-12 Education’ then ‘Teacher Forms’ 
 Notify your teacher of any health conditions/concerns (bee sting allergy, asthma, wheelchair, etc).   

We can accommodate our programs to meet your needs. 
 

Thank you for your help in creating a positive experience for your child.  For more information about Outdoor University, 
our educational classes, and other programs, please visit www.csbsju.edu/OutdoorU. We have over 20 miles of trails and 
many family events scheduled throughout the year. We welcome you and your family any time! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sarah Gainey  
Environmental Education Coordinator                    
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